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ANA Board of Governors to vote on budget for FY2015-2016 

The American Numismatic Association Board of Governors will meet in Colorado 
Springs, Colo., on Saturday, Oct. 31 to hear discussion and vote on the proposed 
budget for fiscal year 2015-2016. An executive board session will precede the 
regular board meeting. 

Other action items that will be determined at the board meeting include 
selection of the host cities for the 2018 and 2019 National Money Shows, and 
discussion of a 125thANA Anniversary marketing proposal. 

The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered nonprofit 
educational organization dedicated to encouraging people to study and 
collect money and related items. The ANA helps its 25,000-plus members and the 
public discover and explore the world of money through its vast array of 
education and outreach programs, as well as its museum, library, publications, 
conventions and seminars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or go to 
www.money.org. 

	
  


